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Comments: Part of this project includes creating a road to bring more visitors to the area. There is a four laned

highway that leads from I75 directly into Chatsworth, GA, which is the town at the base of Ft. Mountain. I do not

see any way that the Forest Service can justify spending funds, disturbing The flora and fauna of such a large

amount of land and wreaking havoc on innumerable citizens just to build another road. 

There also seems to be a large focus on the value of the yellow pines as lumber, rather than as trees. Someone

is seeing dollar signs rather than natural beauty!


